
 
 

 
 

New Coolidge Operations Center 
 

We are moving our current Coolidge Division Office from 448 West Central Avenue to our new 

Coolidge Operations Center located at 351 N. Arizona Boulevard in Coolidge, Arizona. 

 

On Monday, February 7, 2022, our new Coolidge Operations Center will be open for business 

and serving its customers from the new location. 

 

Arizona Water Company held their Grand Opening of our new Coolidge Operations Center, 

cutting the ribbon with a variety of city, state, and federal representatives along with a number of 

its customers and local business associates on Wednesday, January 26, 2022.   

 

Parking for the public primarily will be on Northern Avenue, which provides close access to the 

new office, located just inside the breezeway, or main entrance to the complex. 

 
Contact:  
Mark Kieren, General Manager 
Phone: (520) 836-8785 
 

 


